
 

E-Transfer Donations at VAC 
Virden Alliance Church is now equipped to receive offerings/donations by 
electronic transfer.  Please follow these steps to complete your e-transfer: 
1.  Using your on-line banking APP, send your donation with a short 

message (e.g. $200 General; $50 Sunday School) indicating your desired 
fund designation to: donations.vac1@mymts.net.  Please also include 
your mailing address for year-end donation receipting in this message. 

2. You will be required to submit a simple security question and need to 
advise us of the answer by a separate email to the same address.  Please 
always use the same security question/answer for all future donations.   

 

Questions?  Contact Murray or Marion Gray 
 

 

showing here @ Virden Alliance Church; January 11 @ 7:00 p.m., 
 

in support of Turtle Mountain Bible Camp Building Project

 

 

Virden Alliance Youth 
Resuming this Friday, January 11, with the all-church activity of 

viewing the movie I Can Only Imagine 

We continue to meet on the 2nd and 4th Fridays each month, 

7:30-9:30 p.m. – Grades 6-12 

Check the church website for further details on all youth events!  

www.virdenalliancechurch.com/ministries/youth-ministries 
  
 

7 Wells Children Choir  
To host the 7 Wells Children Choir—Sawuti (formerly known as the Assante 
Children Choir) for the concert on February 27, we need hosting families.  

Please contact Pastor Simeon if you can billet one, two, or three members 
of the team for the night of February 27.  

 

Sunday, January 6, 2019 
 
 

 

Pastor Simeon Norton 
 

Where Do We Want to Go? 
 

The God of peace will soon crush Satan under [our] 
feet. Rom. 16:20 

 

 

Monday, January 7 – @ 9:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study 
resumes.  All are invited.  Children are welcome. 

Friday, January 11, @ 7:00 p.m., fundraising event for 
Turtle Mountain Bible Camp—showing I Can Only 
Imagine. A freewill offering will be taken in support of 
the building project. 
 
 

January 13, @ 9:45 a.m. Sunday School resumes.  

February 27, @ 7:00 p.m., 7 Wells Children Choir 
(formerly known as the Assante Children Choir)  
 

 

Mail Box Check 
Please check your church mail boxes this morning for 

Christmas mail and other items left there for you. 
 

 

Annual Reports 
To all Ministry Leaders, this is an early reminder to you 
to be preparing your 2018 report for our Annual 
Meeting.  Please submit your reports to the Church 
Office by the end of January.  Reports should be typed 
and can be emailed to vac1@mymts.net  
 
Check out our website to find church events, and other 
updates:  www.virdenalliancechurch.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All a 

 

Usher’s/Greeter’s Schedule 
January 6 – David Schellenberg, Roger Wiebe & Derek Rhodes 

January 6 – Janice Barrate, Anne Anderson 
January 13 – Alex Schelesnak, David Rhodes & Brad Thiessen 

January 13 – Tiffany Anderson, Yvonne Jones 
 
 

 
Welcome  

Guest & Comment Card 
 

Date:_ ___________________________ 
 

Name: ___________________________ 
 

_________________________________ 
 

Address: _________________________ 
 

_________________________________ 
 

E-mail address: ____________________ 
 

Phone:  __________________________ 
  
❑ Guest 
❑ Desire a pastoral call 
❑ New or change of address 
❑ Considering a new home church 
❑ Membership questions 
❑ Want information on Baptism  
❑ Prayer request_________________ 

_______________________________
_______________________________
_______________________________ 
 

❑ Information on youth programs 
❑ Want to belong to a small group 
❑ Interested in Women’s Ministries 
❑ Interested in Men’s Ministries 

 

Please place this card in  
today’s offering. 

 

General Fund Offering 
     Budget     Received 
December 23  $3190.00          $14638.00 
December 30  $3190.00 $5290.00
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